





The children will bake or taste food on a daily basis. We ask for contributions of £1 per week for this activity. Whilst children are settling in we will just be taking off shoes and socks for PE sessions.
































Our learning opportunities for the week commencing


5th October will be linked to our topic on ‘Fairy Tales.’ This week we will be looking at Cinderella and Rapunzel.





Show and Tell


This week our show and tell is to take a photograph or draw a picture of something that is taller or shorter than you.





On the baking table we will be looking at pumpkin related cooking. We will be making pumpkin bread and tasting pumpkin seeds as well as making a salad.





We will be making papier mache carriages and decorating them, creating our own clocks as well as making self portraits.








